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MEMORANDUM  DPS: 2013-72  
 
TO:	   School District Superintendents   
  Title II-A, Teacher and Principal Training and Recruiting Fund Project Directors  
 
FROM:	 Pam  Stewart  
 
DATE:	   June 7, 2013  
 
SUBJECT:	  Title II-A, Teacher and Principal Training and Recruiting Fund,  
  2009-10 – 2011-12 Report  
 
The Division of Public Schools is pleased to provide the 2009-10 – 2011-12 Title II, Part A Teacher and 
Principal Training and Recruiting Fund Report. The entitlement portion of Title II, Part A is intended to 
increase student academic  achievement through the utilization of strategies such as improving teacher and 
principal quality by  increasing the number of highly qualified teachers in the classroom  and highly  
qualified principals and assistant principals in schools. These program funds are applied to address 
identified needs within local educational agencies (LEAs) to specifically assist the agency in preparing, 
training and recruiting highly qualified teachers and principals in core subject areas, as defined by the No 
Child Left Behind (NCLB) Act, P.L. 107-110.    
 
The 2009-10 – 2011-12 report includes three years of data that LEAs were required to report for this 
program. The report exemplifies how the funds were expended. For your convenience, the report will be 
disseminated under a separate cover. 
 
If you have questions concerning the report, please contact Peggy Primicerio.  
 
PS/plp 
 
cc: Eileen McDaniel 
 Peggy L. Primicerio  
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